
BERWYN PUBLIC HEALTH DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Proposed 2024 Property Tax Levy Ordinance for Taxes to be Collected in 2025 
Please take notice that the Berwyn Township Public Health District Board has called a Public 
Hearing for the purpose of receiving public comment regarding the Proposed 2024 Property Tax 
Levy Ordinance to be collected in 2025. The proposed Extended Levy for 2024 to be collected 
in 2025 is $809,857.00. This is a 0% increase in the amount levied in 2023 collected in 2024. 
 
The date of the Public Hearing is October 17, 2024 at 3:45 p.m. The Public Hearing will be held 
at 6600 West 26th Street, Berwyn, Illinois, 60402 in the 1st FL Conference Room of the Berwyn 
Public Health Building. Members of the public are encouraged to attend. 

PUBLIC HEARING AGENDA 
October 17, 2024 AT 3:45 P.M. 

1. CALL TO ORDER 
2. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
3. PROPOSED 2024 TAX LEVY PRESENTATION 
4. PUBLIC COMMENTS 
5. ADJOURN 

For more information about the Public Hearing or to obtain a copy of the proposed Tentative 
Tax Levy Ordinance, please contact BPHD Secretary Margaret Paul at 708-749-6451 or send an 
email to Mpaul@ci.berwyn.il.us.  

 
S/ Margaret Paul 
September  
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